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To: Col. J. W. Lovell 

From: James Glynn Frost, Deputy 

Re: Depa-cy Sherif'fs1 Corps 

December 23, 1952 

Dept. Civil Defense 

Dept. Attorney General 

We have you memo of Decem.ber4, 1952, to 'Which you attached a mimeo­
graphed release from the office or Civil De.fense relative to the orge.ni­
■ation of' a Specie.l. Depa-cy- Shertf'fs1 Corps. You etate· that you anticipate 
problems 1n those counties in "Wb.icb. newly e1ected sheriffs are replacing 
those sheriff'a who were instrumental in organizing such Depuw Sher1f'f's1 • 

Corps and: you if' there is 8.Jl1' manner 1n which you might overcome the 
. possibili tq of the D.SW" sheri.ffs1 · failing to re-appoint. deputies belonging to 
. such c~rps. 

, With respect to this particu.lar type·or organization, under our present 
statutes, elth.011gh unfortunate, it appears that nothing can be done in such· 

.a situation. Sheri.ffs do have the power and right to appoint tb.eir deputies, 
and newly elect ·d she;riffs would be expected to exercise that right to some 
extent. 

Unless such corps has its nu.cleu.s in reg11larly appointed d~puties, it 
would .seem. that a request f'ram your department that such membership be re­
tained would receive cooperation fr.om the newly elected sheril'fe. It would 
at least be worth a t17. 

jg£/c 

Ja mes Glynn Frost 
Depttty Attorne7 General 


